
 

                                                   
September 2020,                                                                                                        
 
Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 
 
 We continue to mail out more and more courses to inmates across the country. Thankfully, despite all 
of the covid chaos, we have not experienced any further mailing restrictions into our institutions outside of what 
we are already used to. There have been some federal prisons that are starting to require things like single-sided 
answer sheets and blue / black ink only, which results in extra work and mail being returned if we are not 
extremely careful, so please pray those additional requirements would be kept to a minimum.  
 

 I am also excited to announce that we have made some adjustments to our curriculum in an effort 
to enhance our student’s experience.  The courses will now be broken down into more logical groups of 7-10 
courses, and we will plan to issue special benchmark certificates as they complete each group. The new curriculum 
will also include these four new courses: “The Greatest Man Alive”, “Dying to Self”, “God’s Word is Truth”, and 
“Genesis 1-12". These courses will touch on some topics that will add to the well-rounded nature of the 
curriculum and further enhance our students’ knowledge of the Bible. If you are interested in being part of our 
course sponsorship program to help us with these new courses, please let me know!    
     

“All Scripture is God-breathed and is useful for teaching, rebuking, correcting and training in righteousness,  
so that the servant of God may be thoroughly equipped for every good work.” - 2 Timothy 3:16-17  

  
DEAR LIFE’S KEY,  
 

“I’m sorry it has taken me so long to return my exam.  When I received it I was in Nottoway prison.  I wasn’t 
supposed to be in receiving as long as I was, but then Covid-19 hit and it held up my transport.  They keep telling us that 
they are working on moving some of us, so I was waiting until I got here to send it. 

This is the last place I will be until its time for me to go home.  They still have not given me an official release date, 
but I’m praying if it’s God’s will to let me be home with my family next year.  I know in my heart I’m not the addict I was 
when I got locked up, and I want to be able to show the parole officer, judge, and everyone else that thinks I can never 
change, that I can and did.  Most importantly I want to show my family and the ones that have never given up on me that 
there was a better person in me if I would just search for Him. 

I want to get out and do the work of the Lord and bring His word to the young in my town so they don’t go down the 
road I went down.  Thank you for all your help in my coming to know my Savior better.” – Michael (Virginia)   

 
 
“I just want to let you know I appreciate all your prayers and the time you take to grade my tests.  Also for the time 

you take from your lives to share the Word and help me become a better Christian.  I’m in a very bad spot.  I’m surrounded 
by a lot of evil and your encouraging words give me a sense of purpose.  Thank you.” – Tammie (Florida)  
  
  
 “I want to thank you for the birthday card.  It was truly appreciated.  Your ministry program has truly gone above 
and beyond what I ever expected.  Thank you all for all you do.  Your entire ministry and staff are definitely in my 
prayers.  God is working miracles through each and every one of you.  Stay safe during this pandemic.  May the Lord bless 
you and keep you.” – Michael (Alabama)   
  
 For HIS Glory,          

 
 
 
 

Tim Priano, Director 
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